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Amy and Marcus from the local police visited our Year 6’s to talk about the diverse careers 
and opportunities within the police force. They highlighted various roles, including 
investigating crimes, working as traffic police, supporting the community, and undertaking 
office-based jobs.  Amy and Marcus emphasised the importance of each role in 
maintaining public safety and how they work together to create a safer community. They 
also spoke about career progression, explaining how starting in one area could lead to 
advancement into specialised fields or leadership positions within the force. 


